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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 05, 2008 10:42 AM
To: 'jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com'
Cc: 'Paula M. Sime'
Subject: RO491, 720 High St., Oakland hand auger borings

Dear Ms. Sedlachek, 

  Paula Sime and I discussed the 720 High Street site today in a phone conversation about the proposed hand auger 

borings that are  being advanced on August 18 and 19, 2008.   We discussed the potential that these borings may 

provide us with more information on downgradient migration and also that Cal Trans is currently doing seismic upgrades 

to Highway 880 and will not allow a replacement well for MW-1 to be installed until 2013.  I am concerned that this Cal 

Trans restriction may also prevent installation of wells in the previously proposed locations (as per ERI’s  January 26, 

2007 Soil and Groundwater Investigation Report with Updated Site Conceptual Model and Monitoring Well Replacement 

Recommendations).  Based on these two pieces of information please review your  proposed monitoring well locations 

and submit an updated map showing proposed well locations in the Soil and Water Investigation (SWI) Report  that is 

prepared for the hand auger borings.  Please submit the SWI report by December 19, 2008. 

Regards, 

Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 

 

Online case files are available at the website below 

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  

 


